
From: Jodee Castleberg [mailto:indafeener@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, December 22, 2012 11:38 AM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Subject: CEC record‐Docket #11‐AFC‐03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case. 
 

Good morning, 

 

My husband and I live in Santee and we walk in Mission Trails park every 

morning.  As we walk into the campground area we can look up and see the 
proposed location for the Quail Bush Power Generation plant.  It breaks our 
hearts to imagine what the plant will do to the environment here in Santee, 

and especially at Mission Trails.  The park is such a treasure to San Diegans 
and it's irreplaceable.  It seems so unfair that a power plant could be placed 
in the Santee area and be out of the control of Santee itself.  This will 
impact property values of the folks of Santee.   
 

Please don't let this happen.  I imagine there are many large open areas away 
from children, schools, families and our treasured park where a plant could be 

located.  Please don't just hit the easy button!  Once this decision is made it 
can never be taken back. 

 

Thanks for listening. 

 

Jodee & John Stephenson 

8546 Graham Terrace unit 8 

Santee, CA  92071 
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